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February 17, 2025
To Our Valued ACM Customers,

Due to the recent increases in metal commodity costs, packaging, and paint increases, ACM is
announcing an 8% - 12% increase on aluminum, copper, and steel manufactured items effective on
March 17, 2025. All orders placed on or before March 14, 2025, and shipped by April 1, 2025, will be
invoiced at today’s prices. ACM will continue to price gutter and trim coil monthly.

ACM reserves the right to limit bulk purchases ahead of the increase.

Updated price lists will be available by March 17, 2025.

Thank you for your business and continued support of ACM.
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Jim Basham
Director of Merchandising



